
 

 

Applied Stochastic Models in Business and Industry (ASMBI) invites submission of papers presented at the Latin 
American Conference on Statistical Computing (LACSC) in San José, Costa Rica (July 15-19, 2024) to a special issue 

titled Recent Advances in Statistical Computing and Data Science. 
 

Papers should present new methods/algorithms and/or interesting applications of existing methods that are relevant 

to business and industry. All submissions will go through the usual review process of ASMBI. Submissions are 

possible until October 19, 2024, through the site https://wiley.atyponrex.com/journal/ASMB. Please follow the 

ASMBI author submission guidelines given on the ASMBI website and click on the box about submissions for special 

issues, selecting "LACSC2024” when prompted. 

 

The Guest Editors of the special issue are Alba Martinez-Ruiz (alba.martinez.ruiz@gmail.com), Márcio Luis Lanfredi 

Viola (lanfredi@ufscar.br), and Martha Bohorquez (mpbohorquezc@unal.edu.co). For any information about ASMBI, 

please contact its Editor-in-Chief, Nalini Ravishanker (nalini.ravishanker@uconn.edu). 
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